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Date: February 29, 2024 
 
 

Successful Fulfillment of Digital Marketing Specialist Internship Program 
 
 
Dear Luna Matsuoka: 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with immense pleasure and 
appreciation that I extend my heartfelt congratulations to you on the successful completion of 
the Digital Marketing Specialist Internship Program, conducted by Nor-Can Venture Group from 
December 01, 2023, to February 29, 2024. 
 
 
Nor-Can Venture Group, a diverse and dynamic organization, operates a range of subsidiary 
and partnered businesses, including flower shop retail franchises – Funky Petals, business 
service centers – Myspace Business Center, and national wide insurance services across 
Canada – Solve Insurance Services by Co-operators. These businesses collectively embody 
our commitment to excellence, innovation, and community engagement. The knowledge and 
skills gained during this internship program will undoubtedly empower you to thrive in this ever-
evolving landscape, making a lasting impact not only on your individual careers but also within 
our diverse business ecosystem. 
 
 
Throughout this program, you have also demonstrated exceptional dedication, enthusiasm, and 
a genuine passion for digital marketing. Your hard work, creativity, and willingness to learn have 
not only impressed us but also enriched our organization. It is your talent and perseverance 
that drive us forward and inspire us to continually seek excellence in our endeavors. 
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Know more about our businesses: 
www.myspaceok.com 
 
 
 
 
 
As you embark on your journey beyond this internship, please remember that the skills you 
have acquired, the experiences you have gained, and the connections you have fostered will 
be invaluable assets in your professional pursuits. Your contributions during the program have 
left an indelible mark, and we have no doubt that you will continue to achieve remarkable 
success in your careers. 
 
 
On behalf of Nor-Can Venture Group, I want to extend our deepest gratitude for your 
commitment and dedication. We are immensely proud of your achievements, and we eagerly 
anticipate the positive impact you will make in your respective fields. 
 
 
We hope that the knowledge and experience gained during your time with us will serve as a 
solid foundation for your future endeavors. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us should you 
ever need guidance, support, or further opportunities within our organization. 
 
 
Once again, congratulations on your outstanding accomplishments. We look forward to 
witnessing your continued growth and success in the years ahead. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Steven Cheung 
Director of eCommerce 
Nor-Can Venture Group 
Contacts: 
Tel: +(778) 760 - 9360 
Cell: +(250) 421 – 9841 
Email : steven_cheung@cooperators.ca / norcangm@gmail.com 


